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12/04/2024

Oliver Askew
13 / 7 Western Avenu
North Manly 2100

RE: PEX2023/0002 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

As someone who lives in the local area I wholeheartedly support the opening of a new
clubhouse for the course, given that it is to be open for the public and not full of poker
machines. There has been no club within walking distance since the bowling club closed and
a new establishment would be a welcome asset to the community.




